
 

 

 

 

 
Vaccinations Policy  
 
According to the HEA Sec. 485(a)(1)(V) HEOA amendment effective August 14, 2008 United 
International College must make available to current and prospective students information about 
institutional policies regarding vaccinations.  
UIC does not require vaccinations for general admissions to any of our Academic and Diploma 
programs. However, UIC is concerned about the health and well-being of all Students. Therefore, the 
institution encourages all Students to remain current on vaccinations as suggested by appropriate 
health authorities.  
 
For further information regarding United International College Student policies, you may contact:  
 
Student Services Coordinator  
Fernando Rosero 
frosero@uinternational.edu  

(954) 607-4344 


